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EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   
paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 
Boxed classified ads $17  
1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 
 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 
 

 

Have a Safe & Healthy Labor Day 

Weekend! 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deadline for 
submissions is the 

22nd of each month. 

Please provide 
payment with 

your ad.  
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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~Town Of Eatonia News~ 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FORM H  

(Section 45 of the Act) 

 

Notice of Call for Nominations  

Municipal Election 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that 

nominations of candidates for the offices of:  

 

Mayor: Town of Eatonia  

Councillor: Town of Eatonia  

Number to be Elected: Six (6)  

 

will be received by the undersigned on the 19th 

day of September, 2012 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 

p.m. at the Eatonia Town Office, 302 Main Street                

 

AND   

 

during regular business hours on August 31st to 

September 18th, 2012, at the Eatonia Town Office, 

302 Main Street 

 

Nomination forms may be obtained at the Eatonia 

Town Office, 302 Main Street 

 

Dated this 31st day of August, 2012.  

 

      

  Cheryl Bailey  

      

  Returning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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CLASSIFIE
DS  

 
 

Angel’s Touches Bridal Boutique 

NEW, USED & VINTAGE 

WEDDING GOWNS, BRIDESMAIDS 

PROM & FORMAL DRESSES 

Opening September in Eatonia 

www.angelstouchesbridal.com 

Terry Fox Run 

 
Join us once again for the Terry Fox 

Run on September 18th, 2012.You can 

register at the Post Office or Prairie 

Centre Credit Union. Gather at Laporte 

Hall by 1:00 P.M. Anyone needing a 

ride, please be at the Arena by 12:45 

P.M. Lunch and Awards to follow the run 

at the Arena. Will also accept 

recyclable drink containers (not milk) to 

add to the fund.(At 107-2nd Ave 

E.)Please watch for posters regards 

other Events! 

Convenor, 

Margaret Larock 

(967-2372) 
 

Proclamation 
Muscular Dystrophy Awareness 

Month 
September 2012 

 

Muscular Dystrophy is a group of 
neuromuscular disorders that have no 
known cure. In almost all cases, there 

are few treatments and no way to stop 
the disorder’s progression. Muscular 
Dystrophy Canada is a national, non-

profit organization committed to 
funding research into the causes, 
treatments, and eventual cure of 

neuromuscular disorders, as well as 
providing services to people with 

neuromuscular disorders and public 
education. 

 
WHEREAS: People today have the 

opportunity to live longer lives because 
of breakthroughs in medical research, 

and; 
 

WHEREAS: Muscular dystrophy is a 
neuromuscular disorder that affects 

many and has no cure, and; 
 

WHEREAS: Only through the support 
of the community may a cure be 

found; 
 

NOW THEREFORE: THE COUNCIL OF 
Eatonia does hereby declare 

September 2012 as  

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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“Muscular Dystrophy Awareness 
Month” 

in Eatonia. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK 

YOU’S 
 

 
On behalf of Trevor and myself I would like to 

express my sincere thank you to Shaun Larock, 

Lora Marchant, Debbie Adams and Gayle 

Wilson for putting together the most amazing 

shower. I am so blessed to have been raised in 

Eatonia and the well wishes and gifts of those 

people from the community were just so 

overwhelming. We just so appreciate the love 

and support that you have shown us.  

Thank you again for your generosity and we 

look forward to coming out to Eatonia for the 

next event! 

  Leann (Weyer) &Trevor Martens 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communities in Bloom 
The Communities In Bloom judges  

were here on Saturday August 11th, 

2012.  

They were very impressed by the 

neatness and cleanliness of our town. 

As a result a huge, special thanks to 

the following: 

~Laurie Adams and Joy Assmus for 

planting the flowers at the C.N. 

Heritage Park and the Eaton House 

~All who helped water the flowers 

on Main Street & at the Heritage 

Park. 

~The group that tends the area 

around/behind the Community Hall. 

~Randi Somerville for her excellent 

and hard work in keeping the grass 

mowed around town 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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~ Leah & Ray Cooper & ‘Gang”, who 

brought in equipment and helped 

with the mowing, etc.,and for the use 

of their truck for the water tank to 

water the flowers. 

~Shelley Eckstein, Emma, Hannah 

and Max who helped hand pick weeds 

~To Dick Turner at Eatonia Oasis 

Living, who planted and tended the 

beautiful flowers. Great Job!!! 

~To all the residents who kept their 

yards tidy and beautiful. Without 

your help, we could not do this. So 

be proud of yourself and your 

community. 

~Thanks to Clifford Brummund and 

Damion Smith who came to weed 

whack. 
 

Results of the judging will not be 

available for 4 to 6 weeks. Notice 

will be posted or in the newsletter. 

Great Job and Thanks Again! 

The C.I.B. Committee 
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Would you like to receive the News Bulletin 

by email?  Please send your request to 

joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required. 
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